
YOUR INPUT
San Luis Obispo Council Wants

www.slocity.org

2019-21 Goal-Setting and Budget Process

What are the most important 
priorities facing the City?

COMMUNITY

FORUM
January 23, 2019 
6:00 p.m.
San Luis Obispo Veterans 
Memorial Building 
(SLO Vets Hall) 
801 Grand Avenue

Get involved
You can participate online 
ahead of the forum at   
slocity.org/opencityhall.

For more info
Please call us at 781-7132  
or visit the City’s website at 
www.slocity.org

Every two years, the City Council invites all community 
members to help set goals and priorities for the 
Financial Plan (including funds from the Local Revenue 
Measure – our ½-percent City sales tax).

In 2018, the City implemented the Fiscal Health 
Response Plan (FHRP) to address significant financial 
challenges due to increased pension costs. To continue 
progress toward long-term fiscal health, the 2019-21 
Financial Plan will emphasize maintaining City 
infrastructure, core services, and the FHRP objectives: 
employee concessions, new ways of doing business, 
operating reductions and revenues.

To get your feedback, on Wednesday, January 23 
you can engage with the City Council, community 
members and City staff at the Community Forum. 
During the open house, you will: 

•	 Learn about Major City Goals, core services and 
the community priorities survey

•	 Hear from and interact with other community 
members

•	 Voice your opinion with a dot poll throughout 
the event

You can also take the community priorities survey now at 
www.slocity.org/opencityhall.

 The City of San Luis Obispo is committed to including 
community members with disabilities in all of its services, 
programs, and activities. Telecommunications Device for 
the Deaf (805) 781-7410. Please speak to the City Clerk 
prior to the meeting if you require a hearing amplification 
device or other assistance.


